
 

 

 

 

11th August 2025  

 

Congratulations to the Bangladesh under -19 Cricket Team! 

 

On behalf of CWAB (Cricketers Welfare Association of Bangladesh), we extend our heartfelt 

congratulations to the Bangladesh under -19 Team for winning the Zimbabwe Tri series.  It is great to 

see beating South Africa under-19 in the final match. 

 

This achievement reflects the team’s determination, skill, and unity. We are proud of this significant 

performance and look forward to many more successes in the future. 

 

Well done, boys …………………. Keep it up.  

 

 

Salim Shahed—  

President – CWAB  “ ADHOC  Committee ” 


